
 
 
 

 
Wednesday 18th July 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

The children in Year One have worked really hard this term 
and have won all their ‘marbles’.  They have decided that for 
their marble treat on Thursday 19th July they would like to 

visit Wraysbury Park. We will be walking there and back 
together so it is very important that the children come to 
school already wearing sun cream and in their full school 
uniform.   

 
Please also make sure your child brings a hat and a water 
bottle with them or they may not be able to join the walk.   

 
Thank you, 
  

 

Mrs Broadway & Ms McKee 


